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Reminders

What We’re Learning

Reading/Writing:  Our students have been 
introduced to all 26 letters of the alphabet 
and we are now reviewing the letters, the 
letter sounds and how to write the letters.  
We will continue reviewing the letters with 
making an alphabet book and fun  songs and 
games like letter Bingo.
Math: We are making a number book to 
review our number recognition and counting 
from 1-10. 
 Science: Our butterflies are here.  We 
enjoyed watching the caterpillars change into 
the butterflies and we know the Life Cycle of a 
Caterpillar!  We will soon release our 
butterflies into the garden behind the school.
Social Studies: We enjoyed comparing 
ourselves to when we were babies and seeing 
how much we have changed and grown.  In 
June, we will continue to learn about changes 
and growth in our Transformation Unit.
Songs/Dance: We are learning and practicing 
special songs for our Moving Up Ceremony.  
We can’t wait to perform for our families.

➢Thursday, June 7-No School 
for all students (Teachers 
Professional Development)

➢Monday, June 11 – No School 
for all students (Teachers 
Professional Development) 

➢Friday, June 15-No School 
(Holiday-Eid al-Fitr)

➢Monday, June 25 – Moving Up 
Ceremony – 10:00am for 
Families/Students need to  
arrive regular time -8:20am

➢Tuesday, June 26- Last Day of 
School/ 11:30 Dismissal

S

◆ Attendance is still 
very important this 
time of year for your 
child’s review as well 
as for learning our 
songs for the Moving 
Up Ceremony. 

◆ Our school day begins at 
8:20am

◆ We are a uniform 
school-navy blue 
pants/skirt and a yellow 
shirt.

Pre-K Moving Up 
Ceremony
Save the Date

On Monday, June 25th the Pre-K 
classes will have their Moving 
Up Ceremony.

The ceremony will be held in 
classrooms 103 and 105.  Each 
student may have 2 adult guest 
due to limited space.

Important 
Dates


